
The Ministry of Textile Industry of Turkmenistan, in order to further expand the 
opportunities for selling the products of its enterprises through online trading, invites 
entrepreneurs and individuals engaged in entrepreneurial activities in Turkmenistan to 
cooperate in creating an online trading platform. 

Legal entities and individuals wishing to take part in the project must have the status of a 
resident of Turkmenistan, a special license and extensive experience in doing business. 

The online trading platform that is being created will include the official websites of the 
project participants, as well as work through mobile applications on Android and IOS, 
allowing you to sell and buy goods in cash and non-cash form. 

It is also considering the possibility of organizing the delivery of goods to all countries of 
the world through this platform. That is why the platform will work in three languages - 
Turkmen, Russian and English. 

All organizational and other project activities will be carried out in accordance with the 
legislation of Turkmenistan and other regulatory documents. 

The parties' proposals regarding this project will be accepted until April 30 this year. 

Phones for inquiries: 40-70-56; 40-70-57; 40-70-58. 

Email: tdsm-it@online.tm. 

 


